To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Stone Henge
Date: 01 April 2022 16:49:50

Dear Sir/Madam
This proposal will seriously damage Stone Henge as well as the area around this great

monument and the reputation of this country in its care and up keep of its ancient and
historical sites. The plan being put forward by highways England is akin to Isis
destroying

the parts of history they didn't like.

So what if the road gets busy no one minds ( most are taking the opportunity to look at the
beautiful structure) and those that do still wouldn't want Highways England to disfigure it
and the surrounding countryside in their name.

Please Please reject this reapplication

Thank you

Paula James






